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KELLY SPORTS EMC HOLIDAY PROGRAMME GUIDELINES

Hi Parents/Carers,

Kelly Sports Mornington is happy to welcome you back for our school holiday programme, beginning on Monday June 29. 

As the health and safety of the kids, coaches, parent’s and carers is our main priority, there will be some differences in the running of our programmes.

Please see below the measures and requirements that will be put into place for the school holiday programme.

· There is a limit of 20 children maximum per day. 
· Bookings must be made online by you (we are unable to process these for you) and paid for at the time of booking. 
· Details of all individuals that may be dropping off or picking up your child must be entered into your online profile. ONLY people entered on your profile may drop off/ pick up children. 
· Temperatures of children will be taken each morning before they, are allowed to enter the program. Any children that are deemed to have a high temperate or are unwell will be asked to return home. 
· We ask that if your child is showing any symptoms of covid-19, or have been in contact with anyone showing symptoms, please let us know and stay home.
· We ask that children bring at least 1 full drink bottle of water each day as access to the drink taps is not allowed. 
· Please bring food for snack and lunch as per usual.
· Coaches will have their temperature checked each morning.
· Coaches will be doing thorough cleaning of all equipment and areas, in the morning , during the day and at the end of the day.
· As it is heading into the colder months, we ask the children bring warm clothing with them as the stadium can become very cold. 
· Kelly Sports will be supplying hand sanitiser and this will be used frequently during the day. Please notify us if your child has energy allergies to hand sanitiser. 
· The sign in table will be located outside the main door. We ask that parents/carers/siblings, remain outside the building at all times (drop off and pick up). If a coach is not in the foyer when you arrive to pick your child up, please ring the Kelly Sports Mornington phone on 0466 501 822, and we will bring your child out to you. As the door will be kept locked.
· We ask that NO toys or personal sporting equipment be brought from home. We will supply each child with their own cleaned set of equipment each morning that they will use throughout the day. 
· We are happy to supply colouring sheets for quiet activities, but we ask that the children bring their own labelled pens, pencils and textas. We also ask you to remind your children to not share these with others, although very kind, we do not want items passed around from child to child when not necessary. 
· We will be marking off the room to abide by the Australian Government’s requirements of 1.5m physical distancing, for when eating recess and lunch. Due to running the programme in a sports stadium we have different guidelines to follow compared to schools.
· Table games will be cleaned after each use, and time limited using these activities. 
· We ask that you remind your children to use warm, soapy water after using the bathroom each time they go. There will also be hand sanitiser located outside the toilets for use too. 


We look forward to seeing the kids throughout the school holidays. 


If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us to discuss these further. 



Thanks, 
Kelly Sports Mornington. 
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